
Notice of Public Hearing  

on Park District Budget 

 

Notice is herby given that a tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for the Sugar Grove Park 
District, in the County of Kane, State of Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2023, and ending 
on December 31, 2023, will be on file and available to public inspection by appointment after October 
10, 2022. Appointments can be made by telephoning 630-466-7436 x 112. 

Notice is further given that a public hearing will be held on the Park District Budget and Appropriation 
Ordinance, Sugar Grove Park District, County of Kane, State of Illinois, at 6:00 p.m., Monday November 
14, 2022, at the Sugar Grove Park District Prairie Building, 31 S. Main Street, Sugar Grove, Illinois, and 
that final hearing and action on this ordinance will be taken immediately thereafter.  

        Scott Nadeau 
        Board Secretary 


